From: Ryan MacDicken

To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Sidewalk near CK8
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 4:52:55 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My child was nearly struck by a car while trying to cross the road near Cascade K-8. Traffic
was stopped at the stop sign, so she walked out into the middle of the road, but could not see
the car whipping around the corner going the other direction. I had to grab her and pull her
back. PLEASE extend the crosswalk and put a crosswalk on the corner, so that she has a
proper place with good visibility to cross the street.

Thank you,
Ryan MacDicken
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